
Ref.: SXM - ERP I - Single Family Homes #2 RFB - Notification of upcoming RFB amendment. 
 
This is to notify you that we are preparing a RFB amendment to reduce the scope of the works significantly. 
From the current three (3) lots, totaling in aggregate 200-250 houses, the scope of works will be reduced 
to two (2) lots, totaling in aggregate 100-120 houses. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this decision may cause you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
National Recovery Program Bureau 


